
 
 

 

October 31, 2019 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

  

The purpose of the letter is to advise that Mindray is discontinuing repair and technical support 

services for the Passport V monitor: 

 

 end of parts availability and service repair is January 31, 2020 

 end of technical support is December 31, 2021  

 

Mindray offers numerous programs to assist with upgrading equipment to the latest monitoring 

technology. These program include trade-in allowances. Please contact your local Mindray Sales 

Representative for details. 

 

We thank you for supporting Mindray solutions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Michael Lawlor 

Senior Director, Technology Service 

Mindray DS USA, Inc. 

800 MacArthur Boulevard 

Mahwah, New Jersey 07430 

m.lawlor@mindray.com 

 

  
 


